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Old Nags Head Cove

Fall Newsletter

Sunsects & Socials

The days of Summer are winding
down and the Fall sunsets are on
display! Despite a little setback on
opening the pool, we couldn’'t be
happier with final result! Kids and
adults were loving the new bench
and conversion to saltwater. And a
little reminder - the pool will be
open normal hours (100am-7pm)
Saturdays and Sundays through
September.

Moving into the off season, the
planning committee has put
together a Social Events Calendar
with upcoming Cove happenings
for the year. You can find the
calendar on our website. Events will
be added and updated throughout
the year.

If any homeowners have an idea
and would like to host or plan an
event for the neighborhood, please
reach out and we can get it added
to the calendar!

We're also working on putting
together a “recommended vendor
list”, so if you have any tradespeople
or vendors you have used or would
recommend, please send them over
and we will add them. Once
complete we will share the list to
our website.

Old Nags Head Cove and the Town of
Nags Head encourages homeowners
and visitors to participate in the Dark
Skies Initiative. This program is a
community-driven effort focused on
reducing light pollution and seeks to
preserve the natural beauty of the
night sky. By encouraging residents,
businesses, and visitors to minimize
unnecessary artificial lighting, the
initiative aims to protect wildlife,
enhance public health, and ensure
that future generations can enjoy the
stunning view of the stars. Learn
more at:
https://www.nagsheadnc.gov/1112/Dar
k-Skies-Bright-Stars-Initiative

We will have pamphlets available for
anyone who would like to include this
information in their rental home
packet, so please reach out!

Friendly reminder - the toys and balls
located at the playground area and
basketball court are not for dogs. We
have installed a ball basket by the
doggie station with dog specific toys.
Please return when you're done so
other dogs can enjoy!
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Important Notes:

Reminders:
¢ No parking along the
sidewalks and streets.
« Bring your trashcans in
after trash pickup.

Please be respectful of the
properties around the
boatramp and remember
to lock the ramp gate.

Check out our website to
view the “Sunset on the
Water" live camera!

Watch your speed on the
road and the water.

The speed limit within the
Cove is 20 mph and the
canals are a no wake zone.

Follow our Facebook page
for updates on Community
events and Cove news.
https://www.facebook.com/

OldNagsHeadCoveHOA

HOA Contact Info:
252-489-6807
onhchoa@outlook.com




